
In His Name, the Most Kind, the Most Merciful                             Friday 28th June 2024 

Message from the Acting Headteacher  

 

Asalaam Alaikum Parents and Carers,  

It has been a wonderful few weeks and children have been enjoying learning in the lovely weather. 

 

Children in EYFS are continuing to learn about healthy eating and read the book ‘Oliver’s Fruit Salad. They 

also had the opportunity to make fruit kebabs, paint observational drawings and create fruit using 

playdough! The children in Year 1 have been continuing to read the book ‘The Secret Sky Garden’ and it 

has been a pleasure reading their character descriptions. Year 2 continue to read ‘Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory’ and enjoyed lessons where they were encouraged to write using the five senses. 

Children in Year 3 wrote recounts based on their key text Ottoline and the Yellow Cat.  

 

We have also hosted our Summer Book Fair this week and enjoyed ‘Read and Relax Day’ where children 

and staff participated in wearing comfy clothes, reading their favourite book and sharing a picnic style 

lunch together! 

 

Next week, Transition Day is on Wednesday 3rd July, when children will meet their new teachers in their 

new classes. A class staff list has also been shared with this newsletter. 

 

Please take some time to complete the parent survey by Friday 5th July  

https://forms.gle/Ds8UR2tuuUz7gTCs5  

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs Saad  

Brookshill, Harrow Weald, HA3 6RR| www.hujjatprimary.org 

office@hujjatprimary.org| 020 8189 9730 

Message from the Faith Leader  
 
Asalaam Alaikum families of Hujjat Primary,  

 

Alhamdulillah it has been so wonderful to see our children marvelling at the beautiful weather we have 

been blessed with and enjoying reading with their friends this week.  

 

In our assembly, we reflected on verse 39 from Surah An-

Najm, Chapter 53, which says:  

 

The verse teaches us that man will reap the fruits of his 

efforts so we should strive and make effort towards what we want to achieve. In our assembly, we 

reflected on this verse and saw how Prophet Muhammad (PBUH) lived by this teaching of the Quran. 

The story we read taught us that excellence is always trying our best and working hard ourselves 

before asking others to do things for us.  

May Allah (swt), guide us all to continue to build our excellence as a family, by applying the teachings 

from the Holy Quran.  

 

Hope you have a blessed weekend, 

Mrs Jessa 



‘Pupils of the Week’ Achievements 
 

Each week, we focus on one of our school values. During PSHE lessons and 

assemblies we discuss the importance of our school values and how we can 

demonstrate these by following the example of our beloved Prophet (PBUH). The 

value for this half term is Excellence. We are very proud of our pupils 

demonstrating this value! 

Attendance Awards  
Our target is 96% or more! 

Well done to             

Ash Shakoor  

class for achieving the 

best attendance across 

school with 98.66% 

w.e. 21st June 

Well done to               

Al Wahhaab               

class for achieving the 

best attendance across 

school with 98.8%    

w.e. 28th June 

 Pupils’ of the Week 
21st June 

Pupils’ of the Week 
28th June 

An Noor  Ali Mahdi 

Al Haqq Layla Maryam 

Al Kareem Kawthar Hanaa 

Al Hakeem Aamena Fatimah Zahra 

Al Khaaliq Ali Ja Sara  

Al Wahhaab Muhammad Yahya Muhammad Ali 

Ar Raoof Dawud Sabir 

Ash Shakoor Hadia Zoha 



School Food Hygiene Rating 

We are very proud our school achieved five star food hygiene 

rating earlier this week! 

 

 

Parking on-site 

Blue Badge Holders 

A reminder for all blue badge holder parents/carers, please ensure that you display 

your blue badge when parked on-site. Whilst on site for drop-offs and pick-ups, 

please drop/pick up your child and leave the premises promptly to make spaces 

available for other users. Thank you for all your understanding and support.  

 

School Uniform Required 

If you have any school uniform that you do not require anymore 

from school trousers, joggers, shirts and jumpers for children 

ages 7 and above (Only), please do kindly donate to the School 

Office.  

 

 

Weather 

We encourage children to come to school in their summer 

uniforms, wear a hat and suncream and bring a refillable water 

bottle during the warm, sunny weather. 

 

MMR Vaccination 

A reminder for all Parents/Carers, please can you check your child's RED book or 
vaccination record for the MMR status for two dates. If dates not found please 
complete the e-consent form on the following link:  https://
clchschoolimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/MMR 

Dates for your diaries: 

Events Dates and timings 

Transition Day and  Stay & Play sessions for 
new reception pupils 
Children will meet their class teachers for 
September 2024.  
There will also be an opportunity to 
informally meet the new Headteacher at 
2:30pm  

Wednesday 3rd July  

FOHPS Childrens’ Pop-Up Market Saturday 6th July 3-5pm in Hujjat Primary 
School 

10th Muharram/ School Closed for staff and 
pupils 

Wednesday 17th July only 

End of Year Reports shared with Parents via 
email 

Thursday 18th July  

Sports Day (Morning EYFS & Y1/ Afternoon 
Y2 & Y3)  

Friday 19th July  

Celebration of Learning  Tuesday 16th or Thursday 18th July 3.00-
3.30pm  

Additional Information: 

https://clchschoolimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/MMR
https://clchschoolimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/MMR



